
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

ACGR PARTNERS WITH GLEN ROCK HISTORICAL AND PRESERVATION SOCIETY 

TO ILLUSTRATE MEMORABILIA IN SKETCHES 
 

GLEN ROCK, N.J., May 17, 2024 – Arts Council of Glen Rock partnered with the Glen Rock Historical and 

Preservation Society on May 5 to spend an afternoon drawing historical objects. The Glen Rock 

memorabilia was sketched by several Arts Council members (shown here), who did pen and digital draws 

at the Society's Museum at the Station headquarters on Rock Road.  Some of the artists’ drawings will be 

printed as postcards to benefit the Historical Society. 
 

This Open Studio event is part of the Arts Council’s “Focus on the Artist” cluster of special, smaller, focused 

activities for members and offered in celebration of the organization’s first five years.  
 

To learn about upcoming drawing events and other artist opportunities, visit www.artscouncilgr.org.  

For more information on the Glen Rock Historical Society, visit www.GlenRockHistory.org.  
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